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From: surroundcentral @juno.com <"surroundcentral@juno.com">
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2010 12:42 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Forex Changes!

Please do not changes the laws that would deny us from trading Forex from home. There are not many jobs out there, and the
ones that are there either pay little or requirements do not match the masses. To go to school for three or four years now when
we need food on the table is not possible. Doing Forex from home is a life line for Millions of us. Don't put us out of
business for if you do we will end up on Government Support.

Michael Marvosh, PH: 954-678-0160



